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Notice
Pursuant to Advertisement No.4734/0SSC dated 31.12.2019 & in continuation

to Notice No.3168/0OSSC dated 26.10.2021, the Main Written Examination for the post
of Sub Inspector of Excise-2019 scheduled to be held from 12.11.2021 to 14.11.2021 is
hereby re-scheduled to be held in the month of December- 2021 due to some unavoidable
circumstances. Candidates are advised to keep constant touch with the Commission’s

website to know further updates.

By order of the Com issiin




